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Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Caroline Ffiske 
 
 (ii) Councillor Lucy Ivimy 
 
 
This Council: 

1. Recognises the benefits of any reduction in congestion on our roads and the 
resultant reduction in pollution and harm to residents. 

2. Notes the proposals from TFL and the London Mayor for a new Cycle Super 
Highway through the heart of our Borough. 

3. This Council understands that this is a complex issue with many local 
residents and business wanting to have their voices heard and their concerns 
and opinions taken into account. 

4. Recognises that the current consultation period is much too short and is 
driven by the needs of TFL not our residents and businesses. 

5. Formally requests the consultation period be extended until the end of this 
year in order to ensure that all stakeholders have the opportunity to have their 
say. 


